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13th March 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you that the proposed visit to the National Space 
Centre on Friday 20th March 2020 has been postponed. 
 
I understand that the pupils will be disappointed but after consultation and 
following advice this is the correct course of action to follow. Once 
circumstances change and schools are advised to reinstate trips we will 
inform you all of the new date. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Sofina Islam OBE 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 


